





Hunslet Moor Primary School Headteacher: Miss H Darley Telephone: 0113 271 7257

Email: Enquiries@hunsletmoor.co.uk

Hunslet Moor Primary School Newsletter Friday 3rd October 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome to this week's newsletter. We would like to remind all parents to check Class Dojo for reminders of all upcoming events for your children.

This week's Thrive focus is focused on taking responsibility for our actions. Our behaviour team have offered some ideas on how you could support your child with this at home.

Behaviour Focus This Term - Taking responsibility for our actions, linked to our DREAMS Ethos. We know that low-level disruptive behaviours are part of growing up. What matters most is supporting children to feel safe while also learning to take responsibility for their actions—something that links directly to our DREAMS ethos. Using the Thrive approach, we help children reflect calmly, understand feelings, and think about positive choices for next time.

Thrive Approach

After a tricky moment, invite your child to sit with you and take a few calm breaths together. Use curiosity, not blame: "I wonder what was happening for you when...?"

Help your child name the feeling (angry, worried, left out).

Together, choose a positive action they could try next time—then practise it through role play or a short game (e.g., practising asking for help, sharing, or using calm-down words).

This helps children feel safe, connected, and supported, while also encouraging them to take responsibility and build stronger relationships.

This week at Hunslet Moor...

Year Two enjoyed their library trip.

Silver Birch have been learning about road safety and had a special visitor. They have also been practising their signs to name their family members, here they are signing 'daddy'.

Our Early Years and Silver Birch staff enjoyed their Makaton training on Monday and the children and staff have been practising their signing. The Makaton sign of the week is Teacher. You might want to practise this at home too!

https://makaton.org/TMC/News_Stories/SOTW/SOTW_Teacher.aspx

















Key Dates

- Tuesday 7th Oct 6B library trip
- Monday 13th October Wednesday 15th October Year 6 residential to Newby Wiske Hall
- Wednesday 22nd October PCSO Rob Manning joining coffee morning 8.45am 9.30am
- Wednesday 22nd October Year 1 Middleton Railway trip

Hunslet Moor Attendance Week commencing 29th September 2025 96% Please ensure your child is in school and on time every day.